SPECIFIC RECOMMENDATION OF
KHODAHAR SUB-STATION 4.04 HA.

The proposed lsite measuring an area 4.04 Ha. in Khodahar P.F. , Thana
‘Barhi, Thana No. 56 Plot no. 1445 for construction of sub-station was inspected
on 10" April, 2019. The terrain is undulating and is covered by vegetation
predominantly Sal, Eucalyptus and Palas. The sub-station may be considered only
if no alternate sites are available as it is not site specific. However, on inspection of
the site it was found to be bare minimum requirement for the project. As the sub-
station is proposed in forest area all necessary precautions should be taken to
present electrocution / accidents of wild life in the area. The proposal may be
considered as it would fulfil the energy requirements for the people living in the
area. However, since it is a component of a larger liner project it would be

advisable if the present proposal is treated in entirety.
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